
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

EAST SIDE UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

Please take notice that on March 3, 2022, at approximately 6:15 p.m., the 

Board of Trustees of the East Side Union High School District will hold a 

public hearing during the Board’s Regular Meeting to solicit 

recommendations and comments from the public regarding the A-G 

Completion Improvement Grant Program.  

 

The California Department of Education has established the A-G Completion 

Improvement Grant Program which provides additional supports to local 

educational agencies (LEAs) to help increase the number of California high 

school pupils, particularly unduplicated pupils, who graduate from high 

school with A-G eligibility requirements completed for admission to the 

California State University and the University of California 

 

All interested staff, parents, and community members are invited to 

participate. Further information on attending the meeting and directions on 

submitting comments to the Board can be found on the District website: 

(http://www.esuhsd.org/BoardSuperintendent/Board-Meeting-Agendas--

Reports/index.html) 
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